
Arnside and Silverdale AONB DPD Pre-Publication Consultation,  

19/6/7 – 17/7/17. 

Response to invitation to comment- email from SLDC of 16/6/17 refers. 

Response by K.B Craker. 

 

I write in response to the letter/email of 16th June regarding consultation on sites 

in Storth. 

I am against the proposal at numbered point 2 in that letter/email. 

There should be no development on green field land, there is no need for it and 

to allow it would set a very dangerous example – there would inevitably be 

pressure to extend it and develop on green field land elsewhere. 

It would increase traffic through the village centre on narrow roads which are 

often already congested at times, where there are no footways and where the 

speed limit is rarely observed by many. 

I was, and remain in favour of the proposals put forward last November to 

develop the old Travis Perkins site.  

These were sensible, proportionate and necessary to generally tidy up the area. 

 

K.B.Craker  9/7/17 


